
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 11/10/2011 2:23:16 PM 
To: 'beg@cpuc.ca.gov' (beg@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: TAMA advice letter 

Belinda 
Just wanted to check with you on the status of the TAMA advice letter that we supplemented to 

change the effective date to the date of the PUC decision. Let me know if there is anything more that 
you need. Thanks. 
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